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Crane, Nancy T 
~~~ ~~~ ~ ~~~~~~ ~~~ ~~~ ~ 

From: Ben Goodwin [bengin02@houston.rr.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 20,2002 1:34PM 02-022N 
To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-319 

Ben Goodwin 
Subject: Item # 6, step 4 item 5.9 

Dear Ms. Crane, 

I would like to make my position known about these supplement restrictions and that I heartily oppose any 

changes to the current law i.e. theDietary Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994(DSHEA). Please 

realize that each individual should have the freedom to buy and use the supplements that they have educated 

themselves about via the many & various sources of info. This could effectively kill the initiative of individuals to 

determine their own destiny and should therefore be dropped from this proposed draft. 

Thanks and Sincerely, Ben Goodwin R. Ph. (Houston, Texas) 

8/27/02 



